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FLPD PARTICIPATES IN 

TARGET’S HEROES & 

HELPERS EVENT 
 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department, in conjunction with the Fort 
Lauderdale Target store, is proud to host this year’s Heroes & Helpers 
Event.   
 

The event will be held on Saturday, December 21, 2013 at 8:00 A.M. at the 
Fort Lauderdale Target.  The store is located at 3200 North Federal Highway 
in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

This year, twenty (20) children from within our community were selected to 
shop with a group of Fort Lauderdale Police Officers and Target team 
members. 
 

The Heroes & Helpers program fosters strong community relationships by 
pairing public safety officials with in-need youth to shop for the children’s 
families during the holidays.   
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department coordinators for this event are 
Sergeant Cecil Stone 754-581-6969 and Sergeant Ivory Nelson at 954-806-
6878. 
 

 
 

### 


